	

PHYSIOTHERAPY PARENT/STUDENT EVENING 2024

On Friday the 4th of October, Back in Motion Hobart on Murray will be conducting Parent/Student evening for students interested in a career in physiotherapy. 

The session will be conducted by Physiotherapists Thomas Jelly and Felix Hadok-Quadrio at Back in Motion Hobart on Murray, and will include information about what subjects to choose, the different pathways of physiotherapy and what a practicing physiotherapist looks like. If you and/or your parent would like to attend, please return this form with below details.


WHERE: Back In Motion Hobart On Murray – 221-225 Murray Street, Hobart, TAS 7000
DATE: Friday 4th October 2024
TIME: 5pm-7pm
RSVP: Friday 27th September 2024


CONTACT DETAILS:
Name: 
Phone number: 
Email address: 	
Parent Attending: ___________________________________________________________________ 

Please ensure you book as numbers will be restricted due to Covid 19 protocols.

Please return the completed form to the email address below: hobartonmurray@backinmotion.com.au

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact reception on 03 6231 3939 or email the above address.
Back In Motion Hobart On Murray
A 221 Murray St, Hobart TAS 7000

